
39th Annual PA Chamber Dinner 
Thursday, December 14, 2023  

Hershey Lodge

Is there a block of rooms available at Hershey Lodge? 

Yes. To reserve a room at the Hershey Lodge at the preferred rate of $199 per night plus tax, please visit, 
or call the Hershey Lodge Reservation office at 855.729.3108 and reference the “PA Chamber Annual 
Dinner.” Reservations must be made prior to Tuesday, September 5, 2023. Reservations made after that 
date are subject to limited availability and a higher rate.   
 
 
Will I receive a physical ticket prior to the event? 

No. When you arrive at the Hershey Lodge, you will be directed to the registration area in the Great 
Lobby to pick up your name badge, which will serve as your credential for the reception(s) and 
dinner/program. PA Chamber staff will be onsite to assist you. 
 
 
What if I forget my table number? 

Your table number will be printed on your name badge. 
 
 
How do I locate my table? 

The dining room layout chart will be displayed on screens in the Great American Hall and PA Chamber 
staff will be onsite to assist you. 
 
 
May I sit in any seat at my assigned table? 

Yes, unless your host instructs otherwise. 
 
 
 

Event FAQs

https://reservations.hersheypa.com/HRSApp/HRSHome?groupCode=PCBIDINNER2023L&venue=hersheyLodge


What should I wear? 

Dress is business attire. Generally, men wear suits or jackets/ties, and women wear business dresses  
or suits. 
 
 
What is the address for the Hershey Lodge? 

The Hershey Lodge is located at 325 University Drive, Hershey, PA 17033. For directions, please click here. 
 
 
Where do I park? 

Complimentary parking is available on the grounds of the Hershey Lodge. Limited valet parking is also 
available at a nominal charge at the guest registration entrance. For planning purposes, please note that 
due to the large number of guests in attendance, you may need to walk a reasonable distance to enter 
the facility. 
 
 
What if I have special dietary restrictions? 

Vegetarian and gluten free meals are available upon request prior to the event. For any other dietary needs, 
please send an email request at least 7 business days in advance to chamberdinner@pachamber.org. 
 
 
What is the cancellation policy? 

There are no refunds for the Annual Chamber Dinner. For more information contact Jennifer O’Donnell, 
jodonnell@pachamber.org or 717.720.5557.  
 
 
What precautions are you taking to ensure guest safety? 

In coordination with the Hershey Lodge and all vendors, the PA Chamber is following all state-issued  
and CDC guidance regarding COVID-19 safety. The health and safety of guests is our top priority.
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